


[bookmark: _GoBack]Respected Sir / Madam,


it appears that the PIO is making all attempts to cause harassment to the RTI applicant. my submission is based on the following grounds.

1. there is no provision under RTI act to call the RTI applicant for inspection. hence your reply is incorrect and misleading and attracts punishment as per circular 31.3.3008 as well as disciplinary action in addition to prosecution u/s 166, 167 of IPC.

2. As per RTI act the duty is casted upon the PIO to search the information and provide the same to RTI applicant. 

3. If the number of pages are less the PIO shall provide the information free of cost and not waste money in postage for small amounts as per circular dt. 6.9.2008 copy attached. 

4. As per BMC circular November 2009 it is clearly directed that the RTI applicant shall not be called for inspection (copy attached) 

5. The Reply does not mention the email id as per circular 19.12.2015 (copy attached).

6.   If any amount is to be recovered by way of zerox charges the PIO shall send the challan within 10 days from the receipt of the RTI application (circular attached) 

I request that the PIO be updated and trained at regular intervals to avoid harassment and injury to the citizens.

with regards 

